[bookmark: _gjdgxs][image: ]As people working with children it is vital we all maintain professional boundaries at all times. Managers need to understand which behaviours to address directly through their complaints, disciplinary procedures and under what circumstances they should contact the LADO ( Local Authority Designated Officer) . 

The LADO is responsible for: Providing advice, information and guidance to employers and voluntary organisations around allegations and concerns regarding paid and unpaid workers. Managing and overseeing individual cases from all partner agencies with the following criteria that a person has: Behaved in a way that has harmed or may have harmed a child. Possibly committed a criminal offence against, or related to a child; or behaved towards a child or children in a way that indicates they may pose a risk of harm to children.

The Manager should ensure a factual account of the allegation is recorded, dated and signed, a chronology of events initiated and any other key info identified. They should not investigate further before discussion with LADO.

It is important to understand that although professionals will have been through a safer recruitment process, some people will specifically enter into a profession with the intent to harm children. The LADO is there to protect children from experiencing further harm by managing the complaint from start to finish. 
If an allegation made against a person who has children of their own or works in another capacity with children or adults at risk this will be considered during the LADO process. It can also relate to concerns arising from: The person’s behaviour regards his/her  own children ; Behaviour in private or community life of a partner, member   of the family or other household member; person’s behaviour in their personal  life , which may impact upon the safety of children to whom they  owe a duty of care. 

All organisations should have procedures for dealing with allegations made against people who work with children which are consistent with guidance in Working Together to Safeguard Children 2018.It is essential that any concern/allegation of abuse made is dealt with fairly, quickly and consistently to protect the child and support the adult.
Do I know who to report my concerns to within my organisation?
Blackpool: lado@blackpool.gov.uk
Lancashire:
ladoadmin@lancashire.gov.uk
Blackburn:
Megan.Dumpleton@Blackburn.gov.uk
LADO
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